Демоверсия текущей аттестации

Task 1. Read the letter and answer the questions.

Dear Fiona,

How are you? Dad, Mum and I are fine. I hope you are well too.

We had the most fantastic time last weekend. Do you remember my Korean friend, Eun-mi? She came to visit us last weekend. Before her visit, we carefully planned a list of places to bring her for the two days.

On Saturday morning, we woke up early. After breakfast, Dad drove us to the National Zoo. Well, that was a good choice for Eun-mi; she loves animals. She had a wonderful time looking at them. I lost count of the number of pictures she took of the animals.

Next, we went to the Butterfly Farm which is in another part of the city. There, we saw many butterfly species. I was told there are about two hundred species. Wow, that's really a lot!

On Sunday, we went to Prince Shopping Complex. Eun-mi wanted to buy souvenirs for her family and friends. We spent the whole afternoon shopping! By the evening, she must have bought a whole cartload of gifts. That night, we had a seafood dinner at a nearby restaurant. The prawn and lobster dishes were really delicious.

I wish you had joined us last weekend. By the way, Eun-mi sends you her regards. I have to stop here. Do write often and tell me how you spend your weekends over there. Love,

Alex

- 1. Where is Alex's friend from?
- 2. What did Alex plan for the weekend?
- 3. Did Eun-mi enjoy the zoo? Why?
- 4. What did the girls do on Sunday?
- 5. What kind of restaurant did they go to?

Task 2. Complete the sentences using the words from the box.

promise independent avoid praise sign relationship deserve		
1. John should this document tomorrow.		
2. Tom tries to places where people smoke.		
3. When I make a, I keep it.		
4. He received a lot of for his efforts.		
5. He doesn't this reward. He didn't do anything himself.		
6. She has a close with her sister.		
7. She is young, but she is very		
Task 3. Complete the sentences using:		
in off on out up		
1. Where can they sign for music classes?		
2. Susan, can you sign us , please? We have to leave.		

3.	Ben usually signs	his text messages with "xoxo"?
1.	The school signed	two teachers last month.
5.	All users must sign	before using the site.

Task 4. Rewrite the sentences using the Passive Voice.

- 1. We usually avoid quarrels in the family.
- 2. The teacher was praising the pupil for his work when I entered the classroom.
- 3. Mr. Williams is signing the papers at the moment.
- 4. They teach the children German and French at this school.
- 5. People grow coffee in Brazil.
- 6. They have not looked through the papers yet.